
Sierra Pacific High School Bulletin 
Tuesday November 2, 2010 

 
 
ATHLETIC ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
Winter Sport Clearance Cards need be turned in to coaches. 
 
Wrestling practice starts November 8th. 
 
Water Polo, divers and swimmers – if you are interested in buying a swim parka you may pick up an order 
form in the principal’s office. The cost to purchase a swim parka is $120.00 and the order form and payment is 
due by November 15th. 
 
Swim Team Interest Meeting – If you would like to join the swim team this year there will be a quick meeting 
at break next Thursday November 4th in room 301. See Coach Hevener if you have questions. 
 
Girl’s Basketball  tryouts begin Wednesday November 3rd through Friday November 5th from 3:25 to 5:30. 
You must submit your physical clearance card to Coach Mendes to tryout. Any questions see Coach Mendes. 
 

 
Athletic Schedule: 
 
Thursday November 4: 
 

� JV football  will play at home against Taft. Game time is 4:00 pm. 
� Frosh football will travel to Dinuba. Game time is 5:00 p.m. Dismiss time is 2:50. The bus leaves at 3:00. 

 
GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

� The Hanford High School band placed second out of eleven bands in their division and the percussion 
placed first at the Sierra Cup Classis at Fresno State this past weekend. Four out of seven percussion 
members are from Sierra Pacific High School. Congratulations HHS band. 

 
� Spirit Lunch Activities – The ASB class will be having lunch time activities by the cafeteria. Come 

participate and cheer on your 5th period class. Wednesday is three legged race, Thursday is flip the paper 
and Friday is a runway of the most spirited students.  

 
 
PRINCIPAL’S ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

 
If you have been assigned lunch detention, report today to room 403 as soon as the lunch bell rings. 
 


